
All updates involving the CHRIS Database are to be installed by the CHRIS Help Desk. CHRIS 
Users are not required or able to install FileMaker updates or upgrades. If any user sees a 
message requesting them to perform an update or upgrade when logging into the CHRIS system, 
please ignore and close the warning dialogue box and continue logging in as per your usual 
practice. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the CHRIS Help 
Desk. 
 


